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We are very please to invite you to our 6th form study day for students studying German, Spanish, French and Portuguese and Italian at A level which is being held within the School of Humanities at the University of Southampton on Tuesday January 25th 2011.
The Modern Languages department has organised a study day for talented linguists which is designed to boost their motivation and encourage them to be analytical and independent thinkers in order to be successful in their A level studies and be prepared for the transition to university level studies.

The study day is designed to supplement A level language studies for Year 12 by focusing on those areas of language learning which will be of immediate use to students. There will also be opportunities during the day to talk to current language undergraduates. There will also be a training session for teachers. The aim of the day is to encourage and enable students to be in control of their learning. 

Towards the end of this term we will be sending out details of some work that we would like students to begin doing in preparation for the study day.

If you would like to attend the 25th January 6th Form Taster Day, please complete the attached reply slip with as many details as you can.  

If you have any queries or would like to contact us in the meantime, please telephone us on 023 8059 2256 or email our Schools Liaison Co-ordinator, Dr Tony Campbell (a.g.campbell@soton.ac.uk).

Yours sincerely

Dr James Minney,

Head of Education, Modern Languages

Direct tel: +44 (0)23 8059 2256

Direct fax: +44 (0)23 8059 2157

email: njrm@soton.ac.uk

